Halloween Costume Guidelines

Students are welcome to dress up for Halloween on Tuesday, October 31.
However, students must be sure to follow school rules regarding this activity:

The administration always reserves the right to deem the appropriateness of all costumes and
may ask you to change.

Halloween is NOT a free dress day. It is a regular school day. All dress code rules still apply.
Students wearing disruptive or offensive costumes will be asked to change immediately.

1. Masks are allowed, but must be removed for class.
Staff members must be able to identify students.

2. Costumes that are provocative, revealing, sexual in nature, or employ questionable props
are not permitted.

3. Costumes that depict violence, alcohol, or drugs are not permitted.
4. Realistic looking weapons are not permitted.

5. Costumes should not hinder your ability to participate in your classes, including P.E.
Costumes may not disrupt or impede traffic, or present issues of safety in the hallway.

6. You are either in a full costume or in your RA uniform. This means you are not aliowed to
wear jeans or shorts and and a t-shirt, etc. If you don’t know what a full costume is, it is best
for you to wear your RA uniform,

7. Shoes - no slip ons.

8. no bare midriffs or “revealing” clothing, appropriate shoes must be worn, etc.

9. Hat/Hoods can be worn as long as they are part of a specific costume and can be removed
in class.

10. Hoodies are not allowed.
11. Swimming suits and underwear are not to be worn as a costume, even over clothes.
12. Shorts/skirts must be school appropriate in length and fit

13. Ripped jeans may be worn only if they are a part of an overall costume. For example,
scarecrow, hobo, zombie.



